
October 14, 1968 

Tenneco Oil Company 
P. O. Box 1031 
Midland, Texas 

Att: Mr, F . J . McDonald 
District Superintendant 

Dear Mr. McDonald: 

This refers to your letter of September 24th which has just recently 
come to my attention due to the fact that I have been away from home 
for some time. 

I do not chose to sign the waiver of notice of hearing on your "Applica­
tion to ©ispose of Salt Water" before the New Mexico Oil Conservation 
Commission. Relative to this matter I would like some more infor­
mation before your hearing; if all the wells which this disposal well 
wil l serve are your wells, if it wil l serve more than one lease, etc. 

Thank you a reply. 

Yours truly, 


